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Dear Parents, 
 
I hope everyone is keeping safe and well. The sunshine has made things seem just a little bit brighter today. In Team Assembly 
this morning we celebrated the achievements of not only the children but also of the work all our parents are doing. We 
recognise that you are trying to juggle family, work and home-schooling and hope we are making it a little easier for you 
through the work and lessons provided.  
 
Our expectation is not for the children to complete all the work but to have tasks that will keep them engaged in their learning 
and to have contact with their teachers and classmates. Please do not feel pressured to do everything but do encourage the 
children to take part in the live sessions whenever possible. 
 
Sad News 
We were very sad to hear the news that the Parker family had lost their beloved Grandad recently due to COVID-19. Our 
thoughts and prayers are with the whole family at this terribly sad time and are also with Dad who is recovering well from 
COVID-19.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Fay, Ivy, Ryan, Lucy, Oliver, Jena, Harry B, 
Charlie, Alfie D, Noah D, Elsie-Mae, Max, Mitchell, Olivia, Alfie F, Brooke, Robin, Lenny H, Joshua, Poppy K, Kenny, Lenny, 
Oskar, Catherine, Abigail, Scarlett, Jessica S, Patrick, Ruby T, Jude, Sonny W, Archie, Poppie, Jacob W, Sophia W and Aaron. 
Ivy, Harry B, Alfie D, Elsie Mae, Max, Olivia, Lenny H, Poppy K, Kenny, Catherine, Scarlett, Jessica S, Patrick, Sonny W, Jacob 
W and Sophia W have achieved their Silver Mathletics award. Congratulations go to Olivia F and Kenny for achieving their 
Gold Mathletics award. Our Super Spellers this week are Quickbury class with 38,018,468 points, Fitzwalter class with 
46,161,430 points but Durrington class held on to their lead with 50,879,229 points!  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Parents who have been persevering with the Home-Learning (and everything else!) 
All of our parents have been doing a brilliant job but;  
Copeland: Rose’s Mummy gets a special mention for helping Rose complete her tasks while tending to a new baby. 
Durrington: Pablo’s Mummy has helped him to complete his work to a high standard. 
Fitzwalter: Macy’s Mummy has found a creative way to help Macy with her maths challenges. 
Quickbury:  Ruby B’s Mum has been making sure that Ruby is active and healthy this week! 
 
Well done parents. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Learning Hero  
My Star of the Week is Jessica S for engaging so well with Mathletics and achieving her Silver certificate straight away. 
 
Keep safe and keep the faith, 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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